
	

April 30, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone is doing well as we head into these last few weeks of school. I continue to be so proud of the 
hard work and dedication of our students and faculty. To close this unique school year, St. Andrew's has put 
together a fantastic plan that includes creative projects, fun-filled enrichment days, and final class parties. Please 
view the schedule below.  More details will be provided as the dates get closer. I think you will be pleased!     
   

We miss our students so much and cannot wait until we are together again. 
 

Thank you. 

 
Kathryn Fitzpatrick 
Head of School 

End of the Year Schedule 
2019-2020 

 
May 12:  Last Day for Regular Distance Learning Routine 
 

Begin Enrichment Extravaganza and End of Year Celebrations 
 

May 13:  Celebration of Music - hosted by Elizabeth Nicol 
 

May 14: Celebration of Art - hosted by Margaret Parsons 
 

May 15: Celebration of Hispanic Culture - hosted by Melissa Blancaneaux 
 

May 18: Academic Wrap Up Day - hosted by classroom teachers/advisors 
 

May 19: Virtual Play Day - hosted by Tim Juhas and Kevin Joseph 
 

May 20: Virtual Class Party and Final Day as a Class - hosted by classroom teachers/advisors 
 

May 21: Virtual Whole School Closing Ceremony - hosted by school administrators 
 

May 22: Teacher Work-Day 
 

Middle School May Dates 
 

In lieu of the traditional third Trimester Exams, 6th-8th graders will be completing different projects in each of 
their four core subjects.  
 

History: 6th-8th graders will be presented with a political cartoon and/or primary source document. Students 
will answer questions on these sources. These lessons will be assigned on Monday, May 4 and due on Thursday, 
May 7 
 

Math: 6th-8th graders will prepare and record a short video teaching a lesson from the 3rd Trimester. Students 
will create a worksheet and answer key to accompany their lesson. Due Friday, May 8. 
 

English: 7th and 8th graders will present their memorized passages from their Shakespeare play on May 11. 6th 
graders will present their extra credit diorama on Monday, May 11, as well. 
  

Science: The last science projects for 6th, 7th and 8th graders will be presented on Tuesday, May 12 
  

• Each of these teachers will provide the students with detailed instructions about these assignments. They 
will make announcements to their classes soon. 

 

• 5th graders will end Distance Learning Lessons on May 12 


